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Milan, May 2004
 
 Dear Tomas:
 
The Coordination Committee and all the “Old Foxes” participants to the Lapland Arctic Experience would like to thank you for all you have done to organise at best our Lapland tour.
 
The programme was very interesting and stimulating and the organisation you have coordinated outstanding and very professionally managed.
 
All participants have noticed the very high degree of professionalism that you and your colleagues have put in the organisation of the tour and the high level of attention you have dedicated also in the smallest details. The final result has been really outstanding and totally successful.
 
In addition, all participant have notice the enthusiastic personal dedication provided by you and your team in the organisation and this is, as always, the real reason for such a great success.
 
We are sure that your enthusiastic, positive, reliable and professional approach will allow to reach more and more challenging objectives at always highest levels and we all hope to have the possibility to see you again and have another time the possibility to use you outstanding support and services.
 
You have created the best conditions for all of us to discover Lapland and its uses and costumes in the best way and we all have brought with us the feeling that “we are at home in Lapland” and this is probably the main reason for witch we all have to thank you very much.
 
 
Looking forward to meet you again, we wish  you all the best,
 
 
The Coordination Committee of the Old Foxes Private Equity Leisure Club
 
Luciano Balbo    Paolo Colonna    Sergio Sambonet    Fabio L. Sattin  
